
Clerk’s Notice 13-07  
   

UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
NORTHERN DISTRICT OF TEXAS 

OFFICE OF THE CLERK  
 

 
 

November 8, 2013 
 

C L E R K’ S   N O T I C E   13-07 
 
 

Relocation of the Amarillo Clerk’s Office 
 
 
Effective Wednesday, November 20, 2013, The United States Bankruptcy Court Clerk’s Office in 
Amarillo, Texas, will be relocated to The United States District Court Clerk’s Office in Amarillo, 
Texas, located at  
 

205 East Fifth Street, Room 133 
Amarillo, Texas 79101-1559 

806-324-2302 
 
All court hearings will continue to be held at The United States Bankruptcy Court Clerk’s Office in 
Amarillo, Texas, located at 
 

624 S. Polk, Suite 100 
Amarillo, Texas 79101-2389 

806-324-2302 
 

 
 
 
FOR THE COURT 

        Tawana C. Marshall 
        Clerk of Court 




